
ALTERNATE DELEGATE 

OCTOBER 2021 MEETING REPORT 

 

 

 

Aloha Trusted Servants of Area 17 and thank you West Hawaii District 8 for hosting this 

committee meeting. 

 

I am grateful to serve Hawaii Area 17 as Alternate Delegate. It has been fun and a great 

learning experience. 

 

I will be emailing the new revised GSR Handbook to this committee for review and try to 

have it put on the website and copies made for DCM’s to handout to new GSR’s and pass 

onto existing GSR’s if necessary. 

 

As my duties as Alternate Delegate, I stand to support and perform Delegate’s duties if 

needed. 

 

Worked on GSR handbook and ready to revise Structures & Guidelines when needed, after 

our November 2021 Assembly. 

 

Always ready to conduct orientation sessions for GSR’s and DCM’s – ask anytime. 

 

Also serve on the Annual Hawaii Convention Steering Committee and it has been 

challenging to say the least with this pandemic – we will be meeting this Monday to see 

where the future is for the Annual Hawaii Convention. 

 

No actions have been accepted by the Area assembly, but I am ready to act on them as 

needed. 

 

To tell you the truth, having the November assembly is exciting knowing we have a virtual 

platform to do Area business when necessary and needed. 

 

In love and Service 

 

Tommy G 

Alternate Delegate 

Area 17, Panel 71 

 


